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11th May 2018 

Hello  everyone  

It’s been a great week for the Hannah More community. I was pleased to be invited 
to a Cultural Competence training event on Wednesday, which was led by a group 
of Hannah More parents. They will be leading a staff meeting next term as well as 
visiting other schools. This is a fantastic initiative. I was also proud of the mums’ 
performance at ACTA theatre this week - check twitter if you would like to see the 
mums in action! ACTA are also starting a new drama club after-school for Year 4 
and 5 next week - watch this space. 

This week we have had SATs tests for Year 2. All the children have worked really 
hard and were really focussed in all their tests - well done to them. The results of 
these tests will help the teachers in making their assessments about children’s 
attainment over the year. Next week Year 6 will be busy with their tests, so make 
sure your children are well rested over the weekend.  

Next week there is a further opportunity to talk to Cathedral Schools Trust staff 
and ask questions about the proposed academisation. Trust staff will be here on 
Thursday 17th May from 3.30 , so do drop in if you have questions. Please make 
after-school arrangements for your children if you want to come along. 

Ramadan begins this month and many of our community - and Muslims around 
the world - will be taking part in ritual fasting and abstinence for 30 days. We wish 
you all the blessings of the holy month. 

Best wishes, 

Sue Ramsay,  

Head teacher. 

Reception:  Prathyush and Hussein 

Year 1:  Mohamed and Emelle 

Year 2:  Yoonis and Angelito  

Year 3:  Faizaan and Tia 

Year 4:  Husam and Gracie 

Year 5:  Fahad and Awab 

Year 6:  Abdi and Ibra 



Family Swim Sessions Family Swim Sessions Family Swim Sessions    

This Saturday is SOLD OUT.This Saturday is SOLD OUT.This Saturday is SOLD OUT.   

Next sessions are 9 & 23 June .Next sessions are 9 & 23 June .Next sessions are 9 & 23 June .   

Tickets must be paid for in advance.Tickets must be paid for in advance.Tickets must be paid for in advance.   

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY! 

Tuesday 22 May 

KS1 AM / KS2 PM  

AND  

Wednesday 23 May  

KS2 at Whitehall Playing Fields 

 



SCHOOL SHOES - REMINDER! 

= NOT ACCEPTABLE  

SHOES FOR SCHOOL  

= ACCEPTABLE SHOES 

FOR SCHOOL 

  Term dates 
Term 5 ends Friday 25 May  

Half Term 26 May - 3 June 

Term 6: Monday 4 June - Tuesday 24 July  

 



Year 2 
Help your children to practise their handwriting.  

      Year 3 

           Practise reading clocks and telling the time with your children. 

 

Year 6  

It’s the final week before SATs and children 

have been working extremely hard - we are 

very proud of them! Have a relaxing 

weekend with your child so that they come 

in next week refreshed and ready….. 

NO HOMEWORK FOR YEAR 6 THIS WEEK!  

 

Year 5 

Ensure your child reads for 20 minutes each day and ask 

them questions about the story, characters and what they 

think could happen next. 

Year 4 
Support your child to practise converting units of  time - sec-
onds, minutes, hours and days, weeks, months, years.  

Year 1 

Please take the time to read, read and read with your children!  

Reception 
Talk to your child about a special day you celebrate as a 

family and why you celebrate it. Please bring in a photo next 
week to share! 


